
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 21-077/H01 
12th January, 2022 

Dear Parents,  

Suspension of Face-to-face classes until Chinese New Year 

According to the document of Suspension of Face-to-face classes of Primary schools, 
Kindergartens and Kindergarten-cum-Child Care Centres until Chinese New Year released 
by Education Bureau on 12 January 2022, our school will suspend face-to-face classes and 
all on-campus activities on 14 January 2022 until the schools’ Chinese New Year holidays. 
We will flexibly deploy various learning modes and provide respective support to sustain 
students’ learning at home. 

We remind parents to take epidemic preventive measures and pay close attention to 
the health conditions of their children. Students should avoid going to crowded places with 
poor ventilation. They should maintain a balanced diet, exercise regularly, and take 
adequate rest in order to strengthen their immunity. During the period of face-to-face class 
suspension, our school will continue to maintain communication with parents and students 
to take care of the learning and emotional needs of the students. We will also keep the 
school campus clean and hygienic all the time. Our school is required to continue to strictly 
observe the health measures as stipulated in the “Health Protection Measures for Schools” 
issued by the EDB and the “Health Advice to Schools for the Prevention of COVID-19” 
issued by the Centre for Health Protection.” 

For further information or enquiry, please email to schoolmail@twtaps.edu.hk or call 
2497 7911. 

 
             Yours faithfully, 

 
_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                       Principal 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
          Reply Slip of Circular 21-077/H01 <Return it to the class teacher > 
 

Suspension of Face-to-face classes until Chinese New Year 
 
Dear Principal, 

 
I acknowledge the receipt of the above-mentioned circular. 
 

Opinion:_________________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name:              (    )               Parent’s Signature:                

   Class:                             Date:                


